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September B¥, 1932.

Ceneral Victor Williams,
Commisszioner,

Ontario Provincial Police,
oionto, Ont.

My dear General Williems:
.I have your letter of 29th.

We have in this orcanization the very
highest regard for your brother, Stanhope. We kept him
on after we had let everyone else go of our sales staff--
indeed ke t him a long while after there was nothing
vhatever to be done--and this beca:ise of the very creditable
performance he gave us and the loyslty he has always shown.
If we could fford to keep him on now we would, dbut I am
sorry to say we cennot do soe. Have written explaining this
to hime. e .

Very sincerely yours,

President.
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